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Adaro for Indonesia 

Adaro Collaborates with MoEMR and the Army to Donate Rp5 Billion to Victims 
of Cianjur Earthquake  

 
 

Jakarta, 1 Desember 2022 – PT Adaro Energy Indonesia Tbk (Adaro), in collaboration with the Ministry 
of Energy and Mineral Resources (MoEMR), has made a donation of Rp5 billion under the “Adaro for 
Indonesia” program to be distributed by the Indonesian Army to the victims of the recent earthquake in 
Cianjur. The donation was presented today (1/12) by the company’s President Commissioner Mr. Edwin 
Soeryadjaya and President Director Mr. Garibaldi Thohir to the Chief of Staff of the Indonesian 
Army General Dudung Abdurachman, witnessed by MoEMR Secretary General Mr. Rida Mulyana, at 
the Army Headquarter in Jakarta.  

Adaro’s President Director Mr. Garibaldi Thohir said, “In this condition, we must work together and 
synergize our efforts to support the government in handling the disaster. By collaborating with MoEMR 
and the Army, we hope our donation will contribute to handling the disaster and accelerating the 
recovery of the impacted victims.” 

MoEMR Secretary General Mr. Rida Mulyana expressed his appreciation to Adaro for the donation, 
“We greatly appreciate Adaro’s gesture to help the victims of the recent earthquake in Cianjur. Disaster 
handling and post disaster recovery are our shared responsibility. The success of disaster handling 
relies on the synergy and cooperation of many parties. We hope more parties will follow Adaro’s step 
to give the best support in time of disaster.” 

At the same venue, the Army’s Chief of Staff General TNI Dudung Abdurachman stated, “We extend 
our gratitude to Adaro and MoEMR for the commitment and concern in supporting the disaster handling 
in Cianjur. We will use this donation for medicines and medical equipment and facilities, which are very 
much needed.” 

Since the earthquake on 21 November 2022, the number of victims has been rising. This disaster has 
also severely damaged hospitals, and more supply of medicines and health facilities is needed. 
Therefore, the entire Rp5 billion donation from Adaro will be allocated to provide medicines and medical 
equipment and facilities for the impacted hospitals to provide the necessary treatments for the victims.  

Adaro has been supporting the government in handling various disasters in Indonesia. Previously from 
the beginning of 2020 to the end of 2021, under its ‘’Adaro Berjuang untuk Indonesia” (“Adaro Fights 
for Indonesia”) program, the company collaborated with many parties to help accelerate the handling 
of the COVID-19 pandemic in Indonesia, with total donation of around Rp102 billion, which consisted 
of donation for medical workers, 28 units of ambulances, oxygen concentrator, oxygen home, PCR 
laboratory and free vaccines for the community. 
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